Report from AOHNP(UK)

The AOHNP(UK) attended the recent Health and Wellbeing conference at the NEC and were delighted to host the annual Ruth Alston memorial lecture. Diana Kloss was our guest speaker and she gave a very thought provoking talk on **The changing face of occupational health law 2002 – 2012.** We also provided many of the session speakers for the two-day event and managed to recruit many new members.

The new OH Nursing textbook (flyer attached) 'Contemporary occupational health nursing' is due to be published in the autumn and launched at our AGM and Good Practice Forum on November 19th. A launch party is expected to be held where interested parties will be invited – this means many POOSH members!

AOHNP(UK) President Christina Butterworth continues in her role of deputy chair of the Council for Work & Health

Susanna

London Regional Director AOHNP(UK)